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To whom it may be concerned:  

Representing privately held businesses and their owners through each stage of life, from formation 

through dissolution, and transitions such as mergers and acquisitions, is a regular and significant part of 

my practice.  After more than a decade of practice, I believe I can bring some practical perspective to the 

challenges and opportunities facing our Section’s members.  I had the privilege of volunteering for the 

WSBA young lawyer committee early in my career and have greatly enjoyed the enduring feeling of the 

comradery we built within that group.  I would welcome the opportunity to bring a “growth” mindset to 

support this Section. and I am eager to learn how we can better serve together.  Thank you for your 

consideration.   


